

The Dashpot Another Fall Edition - October 2016

The September Edition was called "The Fall Edition", but there's still some days left in this wonderful season so I'm calling this edition of The Dashpot "Another Fall Edition"! We've had some pretty grand driving days. In this 1-page edition you'll see stuff from recent past and what's to happen in the not-to-distant future for both drivers & navigators.

September Meeting News:

The monthly meeting was held at the D&S Southern BBQ Restaurant in Carlsbad Springs. The local rep from <u>Bio-Circle Parts Cleaning System</u> conducted a demonstration of the operation of this system.

Welcome to these new club members who have joined recently:

Barry and Marcia Phillips 1935 Singer Le Mans

Record Your Closing Mileage Numbers for 2016

Members of the Ottawa MG Club can participate in the driving distance awards being offered by the British Car Council [Long Distance Awards]

Sign on to the website and enter your opening & closing odometer values. If you have participated in this program before, your closing values from the end of the 2015 driving season will already be recorded - so all you have to do is enter your closing values for 2016. Contact Len Fortin if you have any questions about these awards, or if you need help to enter the opening/closing odometer values.

Looking	Forwa	rd:
---------	--------------	-----

October 20:

OMGC Monthly Meeting

November 17:

OMGC Annual General Meeting

[Louis' Steakhouse is now called <u>Verona</u> <u>Pizza House</u> - the meeting will be held there]

December 3:

OMGC Christmas Party

Pictures from the British Invasion at Stowe, VT. September 16-18

Pictures from the British Car Day at Bronte Creek. September 18th

Pictures from the OMGC Fall Colour Run. October 2nd

The next monthly meeting of the Ottawa MG Club

is at Dunn's Restaurant on Bank Street South